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From: Mehreen Akbar |

Sent: 01 November 2016 22:02
To: Entertainment Licensing
Subject: Objection to Wetherspoons application for a license

I write | to obiect to application PREM/03871/001 by JD Wetherspoon for an alcohol license on
Headingley Lane, Leeds LS6 1BX.

| am objecting to prevent public nuisance to a small family area, coming from a home with three children of my own,
children need to attend school and college and them not sleeping comfortably due to noises will cause them to most
likely be punctually low at school. Noises from the pub will be a huge nuisance to us residents especially when
drinkers are leaving drunk at night and late in the evening.

A planning inspector at the appeal said that most of the pub users will most likely be arriving at the pub by routing
through the Buckingham’s. This would just cause more clogging as cars coming through to go to the pub will just
cause more traffic on our small narrow streets which is highly inconvenient.

There will also be a lack of space for parking as Wetherspoon’s estimate up to 250 cars arriving in the week and up
to 500 on the weekends. Most of these will try to park in the Buckingham’s. This is simply not acceptable as
residents surely need to park their cars and we should be a priority to this especially if residents have more than one
car per home like me. There is simply not enough space for a Pub.

Also, aren’t there enough drinking and alcohol providers in headingley? Surely we wouldn’t need another one with
there being so many pubs and clubs for people to go to.

I am asking the Licensing Sub committee to please refuse license application PREM/03871/001.




